
Danforth
Gardens News

A Few Reminders

It has been a great start to the year at Danforth Gardens!   There are
smiling faces all around.  

On September 12th, we held our first assembly. It was amazing to see
some students attend their very first assembly and to watch others
remember how much fun it is to meet as a group. The chants of ,
"Danforth Gardens! Danforth Gardens!" were music to the ears. We
look forward to more opportunites to meet together where we can
learn and celebrate our successess.

Great Start to the Year!

Upcoming
Events Please look for an email with your

Permission Click forms. We would
like to have information in as soon
as possible.

Click the link below to view a
message from Toronto Public
Health and to link to the updated
screening tool

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Home/ctl/Detail
s/mid/42863/itemId/16

September 30th- National Day
for Truth and Reconciliation and
Orange Shirt Day

October 6th- Curriculum Night

October 13th - Photo Day

October 14th- Terry Fox Run



We Need Your
Help!

Walk to school whenever possible
Park legally on a nearby street and walk over
Carpool

The morning is very busy during drop off. We would like to draw your
attention to a safety concern regarding traffic in front of the school.
With cars stopping/parking in no stop zones and in our bus unloading
zone, we end up with gridlock and an unsafe situation for students. 

Some suggestions to help:



Let's work together to keep our students safe!

Extra Curriculars 
We are very excited to see some extra curricular activities
starting up in the next couple of weeks. We will see cross
country running for our students in grade 1-8, intermural
soccer and a cooking club. The cooking club will start with our
intermediate students but will continue throughout the year
with opportunties for our junior students to join in. A huge
thank you to all of our staff for getting these activites started!
More information will be shared as each activity starts.



Schoo
l

Coun
cil!

2022 -2023

Click on the link to nominate yourself!
(nominations close at midnight Saturday

October 1st)

 https://forms.gle/cDNCmmQ5n58DfZrz7 





We are happy to talk! Please be sure to review 
 the parent concern protocol to see who to

contact.
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Contact-Us/Steps-to-

Address-Questions-Concerns
 

Thanks!




Have a Question or
Concern?

CONNECT WITH US
(416) 396-6190
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/danforthgardens/
@DanforthGardens

Changes!
We have had a few changes to staff this year. We would like to
welcome: Ms. Papachristos, Ms. Syeda, Mr. Kirsh and Ms. Baldissera!
We wish the best to Mr. Kerswell, Mr. Leech, Ms. Thiagalingam, Mr.
Moss, Ms. Strickland, Ms. Lionel, Ms. Mercury, Ms. Chowdhury and Ms
Starr!

A shout out to our  amazing caretaking staff: Chris Lyons,
Amy Hayling and Mackenzie Duggan their efforts over the
summer and into the new year have made a huge difference
at Danforth Gardens!


